
        
 
 
 
Important Bulletin from ABC Enforcement Regarding METRC System: 
 

Last night on June 26, 2024, a system update was performed on the State Seed to Sale Tracking 
System (METRC). As part of this update, changes to the MS Medical Cannabis Program Patient 
Allotment were made which eliminated the column for a patient’s rolling 7-Day allotment in the 
METRC system. This was done in preparation for the July 1, 2024, change pursuant to SB2857 
which eliminates the rolling 7-Day allotment limit on patient purchases. 

ABC Enforcement is advising all Dispensaries to continue selling no more than 6 MMCEUs to 
any patient in a single purchase or combination of multiple purchases until Monday, July 1, 
2024, after verifying the patient does have a remaining MMCEU allotment as indicated in the 
30-Day column. Please keep in mind that you may not oversale their 30-day allotment if they do 
not have 6 units available on their 30-day column.  
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this update has caused. If you have any questions, we 
encourage you to reach out to your local ABC Enforcement Agent directly or send an email 
to abcenforcement@dor.ms.gov. 
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